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Vice Convenor: Councillor Ramsay Milne - email sent 02/08/13 

 

Local Members  

All Councillors consulted - email sent 02/08/13 
  

Councillor Morrison asked if the offending commercial businesses would be 
contacted in writing and advised of the increased charge. Agreed that this will 
be part of the protocol and that all parties would be advised before hand. 

 

All Councillors have been consulted and there has been no other comments 

 
Council Officers 

 

Barry Jenkins, Head of Finance has been consulted and amendments have 
been included in the report in relation to the proposed and current charges. 

Jane MacEachran, City Solicitor, Continuous Improvement has been 
consulted. 

Ciaran Monaghan, Head of Service, Office of Chief Executive has been 
consulted. 

Gordon McIntosh, Director of Enterprise, Planning and Infrastructure has been 
consulted. 

Hugh Murdoch, Head of Service, Shelter and Environment – has been 
consulted and amendments included in the report. 

Margaret Bochel, Head of Planning & Infrastructure, Strategic Leadership – 
has been consulted and supports the actions to remove waste bins from the 
street as it would improve the environment for pedestrians in the city centre 
and I thinks the increased charges are a good start. 

Mike Cheyne, Roads Manager  has been consulted  

Carole Jackson, Environmental & Trading Standards Manager has been 
consulted 

Mark Reilly, Head of Environment Services has been consulted. 

Laura Watson, Service Co-ordinator 

Mark Masson, Committee Clerk 

 
 


